Soon I will be going back to school. Some things might look
different, but it is OK as I will have adults to help me.

There will be some new rules when I go backto school to help
keep everyone safe.

The first rule is called Social Distancing. This means that I have to
stay 2 metres away from my friends and my teachers to help
keep everyone safe.

If I get too close to people I can step back and I will be safer. If
people get too close to me I can ask them to step back and I
will be safer.

I should try not to touch other people when I am at school as
this will help to keep everyone safe.

In my classroom I might have to sit away from other people to
help keep everyone safe. It is OK to sit like this and I can still do
my work.

At playtime I might have to go outside at a different time or with
different friends. This is OK as I can still enjoy my time outside.

When I go outside I still have to remember to stay 2 metres
away from other people to help keep everyone safe. It will be OK
as my teachers will be there to remind me to stay safe.

At lunchtime I might have to wait in line for my food but still
keep 2 metres from other people. It is OK as there will be tape or
stickers on the floor to remind me where to stand. This will help
keep everyone safe.

The end of the day might look different too. This is OK as I will
still be collected from school and go home. I might have to wait
in line staying 2 metres from other people or go to a different
room in school to be collected to help keep everyone safe. It is
OK as my teachers will tell me where I need to go. If I feel
worried I can ask an adult to help me get it right. I will then go
home.




